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Election System to Offer Nomination Training for Sixth
Constitutional Convention

Training sessions to educate potential candidates on election
nomination process
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The Election System of the Virgin Islands has announced atraining initiative aimed at guiding
individuals through the process of completing the nomination papers for the Sixth Constitutional
Convention.

Thetraining sessions are scheduled at two locations:

1. St. Croix Elections Office


https://viconsortium.com/vi-community_center/virgin-islands-elections-system-to-offer-nomination-training-for-sixth-constitutional-convention

e Location: Sunny Isles Shopping Center, Unit 26, 1st Floor

e Date and Time: Tuesday, February 6, 2024, at 5:30 PM

2. St. Thomas Elections Office
e Location: Lockhart Gardens (Upstairs Banco Popular)

e Date and Time: Thursday, February 8, 2024, at 5:30 PM

The training is expected to cover crucia aspects, including the prerequisites for becoming a
candidate, the timeline for obtaining nomination packages, the required documents for submitting
the Nomination Papers, and other pertinent election-related information.

Elections Supervisor Caroline Fawkes encouraged potential candidates to take advantage of these
sessions and gain valuable insights into the nomination process.

Interested individuals can register for the training via email (caroline.fawkes@vi.gov) or by
telephone at 340-773-1021 (St. Croix) or 340-774-3107 (St. Thomas)
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